
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

6. REQUEST FOR $5,000 FOR A COMMUNITY BOARD NEWSLETTER 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Board Principal Adviser seeking approval for the 

allocation of $5,000 Discretionary funding for two Community Board newsletters to be distributed prior 
to 30 June 2006. 

 
 The Board resolved to allocate $5,000 from its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund for the production of two 

newsletters to be distributed by 30 June 2006. 
 
 


